
 

BOARD RECAP — May 10, 2022 Board Meeting 

On Thursday, May 10, 2022, the Lexington County School District One Board of Trustees met to consider employment 
recommendations for the 2021–22 and 2022–23 academic years and to select a superintendent search firm. The meeting took 
place in Building One of Central Services, located at 100 Tarrar Springs Road in Lexington, South Carolina. 

During the meeting, the board approved: 
• the May 10, 2022 Board Meeting agenda. 
• 36 certified recommendations for the 2022–23 school year. 
• 10 administrative recommendations for the 2022–23 school year. 
• Newly Hired Support Staff Report for the 2021–22 and the 2022–23 school years. 

 
During the meeting, the board heard from the following superintendent search firms: 

• Buffkin Baker 
• BWP Associates 
• GR Recruiting 
• Hazard Young Attea Association 
• Ray & Associates 
• South Carolina School Boards Association 

During the meeting, the board approved the following superintendent search firm, pending background on search team: 
• South Carolina School Boards Association 

 
 
 


